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May 4, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to acknowledge that Delphi One Systems Corp. of Miami,
FL, is an Authorized Dealer for Pelco video security products, and is
authorized to sell and install Pelco products within the guidelines of Pelco
policies and procedures.

If there is anything further I can do for you, please do not hesitate to
ask.

Sincerely,
o Wit
Terri West,

Senior Manager, Sales Operations
Pelco Americas

TW:smh



